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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  March 17, 2016 
 
To:  Members of the Board of Education 
 
From:  Jerry Vincent, Chief, School Modernization 
 
        
Subject: Bond Program Status – March 2016 
 

 
 

In the November 2012 election, the voters approved a $482M capital improvement 
bond for Portland Public Schools. The District’s Office of School Modernization Staff 
has developed a set of performance measures to provide management information 
for the staff and reporting tools for the Bond Accountability Committee and the 
Board’s oversight role. Performance metrics for the 2012 bond program are based 
on the Balanced Scorecard (BSC).  
 
 
 
Attachment 1: Balanced Scorecard Report – March 2016 
Attachment 2: Project Management Cost Report – March 2016 
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